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Beavers are an important part of our riparian ecosystems.  They should be protected 

and encouraged to proliferate.  They should not be hunted! That is ridiculous, no one 

needs to hunt beavers in the state of Oregon.  Healthy, thriving populations of beaver 

assures vibrant riparian habitat for all! 


